
	

	

	 	
	

	
"Brothers	offer	themselves	as	guides	in	the	search	for	God,	aware	of	

their	own	inconsistencies,	but	able	to	accompany		
their	contemporaries	on	their	faith	journey.”	

(Identity	and	mission	of	the	religious	brother,	29)	
	
	

To	all	religious	Brothers:	
	

	
Once	again,	we	Brothers	in	the	Tutti	Fratelli	group	greet	you,	our	Brothers	from	all	
Congregations	of	religious	life.	
	
We	are	a	group	of	Religious	Brothers	in	Rome,	from	various	Institutes,	who	since	2010	have	
been	meeting	to	exchange	experiences	and	promote	some	initiatives	related	to	our	common	
vocation.	
	
Today	we	are	writing	to	invite	you	to	a	new	meeting	of	Religious	Brothers	with	the	theme	
“Brothers	for	the	Young”,	given	the	coming	Synod	on	Youth,	Faith	and	Vocation	of	Discernment.	
	
Day:	Saturday,	November	24th	
Time:	3:30	-	8:00	pm			
Place:	Via	Aurelia	476,	Rome.	Generalate	of	the	Brothers	of	the	Christian	Schools.		
Objectives:	To	meet	each	other,	get	to	know	one	another	and	share	brotherhood	among	us;	to	
deepen	our	lives	as	brothers	today;	and	to	celebrate	our	common	vocation	in	the	Church.	
	
As	we	have	done	in	previous	years	at	this	time,	the	meeting	will	have	three	parts:	firstly	a	time	
of	getting	to	know	each	other	and	conversation	around	the	theme,	then	a	time	to	unite	in	
prayer	as	brothers,	and	finally,	a	time	to	celebrate	our	brotherhood	sharing	"dinner"	
informally.	
	

We	would	ask	you	to	reply	to	this	message	
so	that	we	are	sure	you	have	received	it.	To	
help	us	organise	the	event	as	well	as	
possible	we	are	asking	each	Institute	or	
Congregation	which	is	taking	part	to	name	
a	Brother	who	will	act	as	contact	person	
to	gather	the	necessary	information	before	
9	November.	
	



	

	

We	have	calculated	a	figure	for	the	costs	of	the	meal	and	various	other	things.	We	are	asking	for	
€15	per	person,	to	be	paid	on	arrival	on	the	day,	with	one	person	requested	to	pay	for	all	the	
Congregation’s	members	present.		You	will	also	see	on	the	last	page	of	this	letter,	a	form	asking	
you	to	list	your	participants	with	their	preferred	spoken	language.		We	would	need	to	get	this	
back	from	you	before	9	November.	
	

Please	respond	to	this	letter	to	Brother	Pat	Payne,	at	email	address:	
patpaynecfc@hotmail.com	

		
We	would	ask	you	to	invite	all	your	Brothers	from	your	Congregation	in	Rome	to	this	fraternal	
gathering.		
	
Sincerely	
	
The	"All	Brothers"	Team	
	
Br.	Alberto	Lamana,	Comboni	Missionaries	of	the	Heart	of	Jesus	
Br.	André		Sene,	Hospitaller	Brothers	of	St.	John	of	God	
Br.	Ángel	Medina,	Marist	Brothers	
Br.	Francisco	Javier	Hernando	de	Frutos,	Brothers	of	the	Holy	Family	
Br.	Jean-Paul	Mbengue,	Brothers	of	St.	Gabriel	
Br.		Jesús	Rubio,	Institute	of	the	Brothers	of	the	Christian	Schools	
Br.	Miguel	Aristondo,	Brothers	of	Christian	Instruction	(La	Mennais)	
Br.	Peter	Dowling,	Congregation	of	Christian	Brothers	
Br.	Rafael	Hernández,	Brothers	of	the	Sacred	Heart	
Br.	Tony	Leon,	Marist	Brothers	

	
	

	



	

	

 
“Tutti siamo fratelli” Gathering 

24 November, 2018 

Generalate of the De La Salle Brothers 

15:30 – 20:00 
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	

Theme: Brothers for the Young 
 

Program 
 

15:30 Registration 
16:00 Welcome  
16:45 Some input and work in groups 
18:15 Prayer 
19:00 Dinner	

	

  



	

	

“Tutti siamo fratelli” Gathering 

24 November, 2018 

 

Information of each religious Congregation / Institute 

 
Name of the Congregation / Institute: 

 

Charism of the Institute or Congregation: 

 

Name of the Superior General only if he will be attending the gathering:  

 

One or two quotes from your Founder about the young: 

 

List of participants 

Name 1st language 2nd language 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
	


